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ΕΠΟΜΕΝΗ ΣΥΝΕΣΤΙΑΣΗ 

Δευτέρα 27 Ιουνίου   

Αλλαγή ηγεσίας του 

Ομίλου 

Τη Δευτέρα 13 Ιουνίου, ο Όμιλος δι-

οργάνωσε εκδήλωση συναδέλφω-

σης στο DA PAOLO, στην ποία πα-

ρέστησαν ο πρόεδρος Μιχάλης, ο 

εισερχόμενος πρόεδρος Κώστας, οι 

π.π. Θέμης, Μενέλαος, Σώτος, Τά-

σος, Αναστασία, οι ροτ. Άντρη, Λου-

ίζα, Αντιγόνη, Δήμητρα και ο φίλος 

του Ομίλου Δημήτρης Βασιλείου. 

Απολογίες από Α.Κ. Λίτσα, π.π. 

Έλενα και ροτ. Άννα. 

Στη διάρκεια της ευχάριστης βραδιάς 

ευχηθήκαμε τα χρόνια πολλά στο 

Σώτο για τα γενέθλιά του και τον κα-

λέσαμε να σβήσει τα κεράκια στην 

τούρτα που του προσφέρθηκε με 

φροντίδα της Αναστασίας. 

ΕΠΟΜΕΝΗ ΣΥΝΕΣΤΙΑΣΗ 

Τελετή αλλαγής ηγεσίας του Ομίλου 

τη Δευτέρα 27 Ιουνίου, στις 20.00, 

στο ξενοδοχείο Σεμέλη. Είσοδος 20 

ευρώ με πλούσιο μπουφέ, ποτά, κα-

φέ.  

Καλούνται όλα τα μέλη να δηλώσουν 

τη συμμετοχή τους στο γραμματέα το 

συντομότερο.  

 

Η συνεστίαση στις 20 Ιουνίου α-

κυρώνεται λόγω της εορτής του 

Αγίου Πνεύματος. 
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ROTARY CLUB OF NICOSIA  

HANDOVER PARTY AT RANCHO, LAKATAMIA 

Join us to celebrate the successes of the past year  

and to launch the new Rotary Year in style! 

TUESDAY,  5 JUL 2016 20:00 

Full Buffet dinner with DJ, dancing and surprises! 

€20 per person.  Rotarians, Rotaractors, Guests wel-

come! 

RSVP by Jun 30 to Nada Panayiotou, Mob. 99405812 

Message to all Rotarians from Ray Klingin-
smith, chairman of TRF Trustees 

 
I want to tell you how much The Rotary Founda-
tion has grown in the last 40 years to achieve its 
current level of success and why we should be im-
mensely proud of it.  
 
The Foundation had only three programs in 1975-
76 when I was district governor. They were Inter-
national Scholarships, Group Study Exchange and 
Matching Grants. The Foundation received contri-
butions of $8.4 million that year, which was a new 
and impressive record. But last year, the Founda-
tion received total contributions of $269 million, 
about 32 times the amount received 40 years ago.  
 
In 1975-76, the Foundation expended $5.7 million 
on its three then existing programs. It is interest-
ing to note that 86 percent of the funds were spent 
on International Scholarships, with only 13 per-
cent on Group Study Exchange and one percent on 
Matching Grants. What a change has occurred in 
response to the preferences of Rotarians! 

We now have the PolioPlus program, which has 
placed Rotary on the world stage with our stun-
ning progress in the eradication of polio. We also 
have added the Rotary Peace Centers program, 
which is extremely popular with Rotarians around 
the world.  
 
But even more striking, we have eliminated all 
three of the programs that were in place when I 
was a district governor, and we have replaced 
them with district grants and global grants, which 
include scholarships and vocational training 
teams. 
 
Rotarians are now undertaking larger and more 
sustainable projects to make the world a better 
place through the six areas of focus.  
 
In order to celebrate the centennial of the Founda-
tion, our goal is $300 million! We can do it if more 
Rotarians fully realize the value of our programs. 
 
I have seen countless projects and activities in 
which Rotarians are truly improving the lives of so 
many people with the assistance of The Rotary 
Foundation. And as Rotarians, we can take great 
pride in the fact that in making the world a better 
place, through voluntary efforts, Rotary does it 
better than any other organization in the world! 
And we can take even more pride in the fact that 
our Foundation, as we enter its 100th 
year, is bigger, better, and bolder than anyone 
could ever have imagined.  
 
Let us applaud Arch Klumph for starting the best 
thing that has ever happened in Rotary: The Ro-
tary Foundation! 

 

 

 

 

 


